
15/7/22    Lundy Class 

The children have coped amazingly with the hot temperatures this week. 

We have been using our knowledge of animals to produce books about lifecycles of different 

species. 

We have also been retrieving knowledge from last term to check that our space and light 

learning is embedded. 

In music we have been drumming – the children are really starting to work together now and 

it’s sounding great. 

We have been practicing basic maths skills and also developing strategies for solving 

problems involving probability. 

 

Home Learning 

Y5 and Y6 

Reading  

We expect you to read 4 times a week – you can read to an adult (as it’s always good to read 

aloud to practise your expression), or talk to your adult about what you have read.   

 

 


